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From the Principal 
Dear Parents and Care Givers, 

 

Rosemary Stewart Commemoration 

It is difficult to believe that it is almost one year since Rose Stewart, a much loved parent, staff mem-

ber and friend of many tragically passed away. Such are our vivid memories of this very special per-

son that it seems like yesterday that Rose was busily moving around the school assisting staff and sup-

porting students with their learning. Rose had a big impact on all who met her, her sense of humour, 

love of sport and dedication to our school and her family was remarkable. In recognition of Roses 

contribution to our school I wish to invite parents to join our staff and students as we unveil a special 

tribute in Rose’s honour. On the morning of Friday December 15th we will be joined by Roses’s family 

as we unveil a tribute dedicated to her memory. This brief but important ceremony will commence at 

9. 10am on the day. Please feel free to join us on the day.   

 

Grade 6 Upcoming Events  

Orientation Day: Parents of grade Six students are advised that the Statewide Orientation Day to sec-

ondary college will take place on Tuesday the 12th of December. Details re this event will be sent in 

the near future.  

Graduation: We will be conducting our annual Graduation presentations for Grade Six students on 

Monday the 18th of December. The grade Six teachers will advise parents of the arrangements for 

this special night shortly.  

      December   December 

4th–11th   Activities Week 18th  Grade 6 Graduation  

8th  Curriculum Day   19th School Concert– 7pm 

11th Grade 6 Big Day Out  20th Last Day of Term– 1:30 Dismissal  

12th State Wide Transition    

13th House Swimming Sports   

14th Marong’s Got Talent    

15th Champions House Event    

18th School Concert– 1:30   



 

 

Concert Tickets 

 A reminder to all families that you need to book seats for one of our two performances. There is a 

matinee performance on Monday 18th of December and an evening performance on Tuesday Decem-

ber 19th. Bookings through our office. There is no charge for this event.  



 

 

Staff Profiles 

 

How long have you worked at MPS? 

2 Terms 

 

What’s your favourite thing about MPS 

All the amazing kids I get to work 

with 

 

Favourite movie or TV show? 

The Simpsons  

 

Favourite food? 

Chocolate! 

 

What AFL team do you support? 

West Coast Eagles  

 

Something people might not know about you? 

I can juggle!! 

 

 

 

 

JOBE THOMPSON 



 

 

Staff Profile 

 

How long have you worked at MPS? 

Since the start of this term. 

 

What is your favourite thing about MPS? 

All the friendly people in the school! 

 

Favourite TV show or movie? 

Big Bang Theory  

 

Favourite food? 

Chicken Snitty! 

 

What AFL team do you support? 

The Cats! 

 

What is something people might not know about you? 

I use to barrack for North Melbourne  

 

 

 

JAI GRETGRIX 

 

 

 



 

 

Grade 2/3! 

Grade 2/3 are to be commended on their efforts and 

enthusiasm towards activity week. Many trying out 

something new and challenging as well as mingling 

with classmates the wouldn’t usually play with during 

lunch and recess. Taking part in school walks, STEM, 

P.E. games, art, Kahoot and Christmas craft are just 

some of the fun activities the students took part in. We 

also have been busily practising our concert perfor-

mance and cant wait to put on a show for you all. A re-

minder that swimming permission notes are found on 

our Dojo portal and are to be returned before Tuesday. 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 



 

 

Grade 4/5/6! 

What a great week our Activities Week has been! Students loved the huge variety 

of activities on offer at school. Here are some comments from our students, 

  

‘I liked going on the town walk with Mr Riordan and Mr Fry. I also liked doing the 

garden beds’ – Campbell 

  

‘The best activity was making the garden beds. It was truly an amazing activity’ – 

Tadhg 

  

‘I enjoyed doing Just Dance with my friends and watching a bit of a movie after-

wards. It was a lot of fun’ – Lana 

  

‘The activities that were organised made it a really enjoyable week and trying new 

things’ – Kodi 

  

  

Next week we look forward to another busy week; 

  

Monday – Grade 6 Big Day Out 

Tuesday – Step up Program where students will meet their new grades and teach-

er for 2024. Our current year 6 students will spend the day at their respective high 

schools for next year. 

Wednesday – Marong Primary School Swimming Sports – Brennan Park Pool, Flo-

ra Hill. 

Thursday – Marong’s Got Talent 

Friday - Champion House Activity Event and Whole School Concert Practice. 

  

A reminder to parents to please send in any grade 6 photos for Graduation if you 

have not done so already. 

  

A busy week at school next week 

  

Mr Riordan, Mr Johnstone, Ms Williams and Ms Thorn 



 

 

Staff Profile 

 

How long have you worked at MPS? 

1 and a half years! 

 

What is your favourite thing about MPS? 

All the kind teachers and kids! 

 

Favourite Movie or TV show? 

One Tree Hill 

 

Favourite food? 

Pasta 

 

What AFL team do you support? 

The Tiges!  

 

What is something people may not know about you? 

I went to school with Ella and Macey who also work 

here! 

 

 

 

JAS GALLAGHER 



 

 

 

 

     

                                                           

 

 

 

 
 

 

Please note that there are no students of the week this week. 
 

 

 

 

Prep/One Maddern 

 

Prep/One O 

 

Prep/One Mrs Cook & Jess 

 

2/3 Fry 

 

2/3 Stacey 

 

2/3 Maher 

 

4/5/6 Johnstone  

 

4/5/6 Riordan 

 

4/5/6 Thorn & Williams 

 



 

 

Please note we are not providing all day care on the upcoming curriculum day on Friday the 

8th of December. 

We will however be proving care on the last day of term. After school care will run from 

1:30-4:00 as per previous years. Please ensure you make arrangements to collect our child 

prior to 4:00 

Vacation care will be running over January with our first day on January 2nd and our last day 

being the 25th of January. Bookings are currently open and will close on the 27th of Novem-

ber. Please collect a form from the Office or the OSHC room. Booking forms are also on our 

OSHC Dojo. 

Chelsie and the OSHC team. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 

 

Smile Squad is coming to Marong Primary School. 
  

The Smile Squad team from Bendigo Health are coming to our school in Term 4 

(planned for the week beginning 20th November) 
Smile Squad is the Victorian Government free school dental program. 
This means all students can get a free dental check-up, preventive services, and treatment at school. 
   
How to access free dental care 

We need your consent before we can provide services. Consent is usually provided by a parent or guardian. 
Sign up to Smile Squad at: https://bit.ly/smilesquadvic 

  
OR use the below QR code: 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Paper copies of the consent form are available. Please contact the school office if you would like to request 
one. 
The electronic consent form can be translated into more than 100 languages, and the paper form is available 
in 13 languages. 
  
Smile Squad dental packs 
All children deserve a healthy smile, and the Smile Squad free school dental program is working hard to help 
make sure this happens. 
  
Your child(ren) will soon receive a free dental pack to bring home. The dental pack contains a toothbrush, 
full sized toothpaste, and an oral health brochure. Please take the time to read the brochure. It’s full of help-
ful hints and tips to help your whole family eat well, drink well and clean well – for life. 
  
Smile Squad provides standard strength fluoride toothpaste that is generally used by ages six and over, un-
less recommended by a dental or trained health professional. 
  
If your child is under six, please talk to a dental or trained health professional to find out if your child might 
benefit from using this toothpaste. You can also choose to put the toothpaste away until they turn six or give 
it to someone else in your family to use. 
  
Do I need to attend my child’s appointment? 

No, you do not need to attend your child’s appointment. You can attend if you would like to, and you can 
take your child to the community dental clinic if you prefer. 
The Bendigo Health Smile Squad team look forward to seeing you soon. 

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fbit.ly%2Fsmilesquadvic&data=05%7C01%7CFraser.Stewart%40education.vic.gov.au%7Cdbbdbb78c88240ddcbe308dbdbf5c915%7Cd96cb3371a8744cfb69b3cec334a4c1f%7C0%7C0%7C638345620912511255%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbG


 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 


